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Senator Cash asked: 

 

Have any voluntary or involuntary redundancies been offered to staff?  If so, how have staff 

been identified for such offers?  Are there such plans for the future? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Since the Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012 came into effect on 6 December 2012, 

the Workplace Gender Equality Agency has made no offers of voluntary or involuntary 

redundancies.  The Agency has no plan for voluntary or involuntary redundancies in the 

future as at 1 July 2013. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


